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First name: Alan and Nancy

Last name: Crawford

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Mary/CGNF,

 

I am writing this letter to oppose the proposed swap of the Approx. 1305 acres of land in Roch Creek Drainage of

the Crazy Mountains to Philip Morris USA. This is a very good hunting and fishing area that must remain in public

hands and feet. These huge corporations and wealthy landowners can go pound salt when it comes to access!

 

Sincerely,

 

Alan Crawford


